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E.C.I. will deliver one copy of the annual report ready for signatures and submittal to the

TCEQ. The annual report will be submitted by September 15, 2022.

This Letter Agreement presents the entire understanding of the City ofBreckemidge and 

E.C.I. in respect to the work and may be modified only in writing signed by both parties. If
this Letter Agreement satisfactorily sets forth your understanding of our agreement, we
would appreciate your signing this letter and the enclosed duplicate original in the space

provided and return one original to E.C.I.

We sincerely appreciate this opportunity to provide the City of Breckenridge with these 
services. If you have any questions, please feel free to call at your convenience. 

Every effort will be made to do our work in keeping with the high standards of your 
organization. 

Sincerely, 

Michael D. Thornton, P.E. 

Accepted: 

Environment Consultants, Inc. 

Michael D. Thornton 
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Date 
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City of Breckemidge 
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City Manager 
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